
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Felicia Strong-Whitaker, Purchasing 

FROM: David Clark, Director  

DATE: June 6, 2025 

SUBJECT:   25ITB1376191A-KM-Concrete Manhole Parts 

  RQS #: 052325-1102  

  

 

 

On May 20, 2025, the Department of Purchasing opened the subject Invitation to Bid (ITB). 

There was one (1) response. 

 

The Department of Public Works recommends awarding the contract to the overall responsive 

bidder, Ferguson Waterwork’s, in the amount of $106,624.76. 

 

Funding is available in the following account(s):    

 

201-540-5459-1450 

 

201-540-5469-1450 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Roy Barnes, Deputy Director, Public Works R.O.B 7-1-23 

 Gerald Pace, Deputy Director, Administration, Public Works GJP 7/1/2025 

 Andrenette Whitlow, Material Management Manager, Public Works  

            Brian Jones, Chief Assistant Purchasing Agent, Purchasing 
  


